
	 	 	 	
	 	 	

	 	
	
We want you to know about 
 

1. Water Policy Changes for Irrigation System 

Existing policy states:  No direct hook up into dwelling or to potable water line is allowed for 
dwellings within Shields. 

Addition to policy:  If direct hook up is discovered, it will be immediately severed and capped 
and the resident will be invoiced for a callout and material used.  If direct hookup creates a leak in 
the irrigation system causing a disruption of service, the emergency fees below will be applied. 

Without Notice / Emergency: if a line is cut and no prior notice is given to the Resort Village 
and a call out is required: 

Shut Off Fee - $60.00 
Start Up Fee - $90.00 
Fine of $500 
+ applicable call out 

The above fees do not include excavation or repair costs which will be billed to property 
owner. 

2. Vehicles driving and parking in village parks 

Vehicles have been observed driving across parks and public reserve to get to lake, parking along 
lakeshore, or as a “shortcut” within the village.  Such use is not permitted by #6/18 Traffic Bylaw 
since it is damaging to public green spaces and the safety of the users of these areas. 

#6/18	Traffic	Bylaw	
50.										DRIVING	ON	PLAYGROUNDS,	PARKS	&	GOLF	COURSE	
		
																(1)										No	person	shall	park	or	drive	a	vehicle	upon	or	across	a	playground,	a	park,	or	a	golf	course	over	
which	the	Resort	Village	or	any	Board	appointed	by	the	Resort	Village	for	that	purpose,	has	control,	supervision	or	
management	except	for	areas	designated	by	signs	or	authorized	under	this	bylaw	by	the	Council.	
		
																(2)										The	provisions	of	Subsection	(1)	shall	not	apply	to	employees	of	the		Resort	Village	or	designates	
who	are	in	execution	of	their	duties.	
	

3. Changes	to	#11/06	Bylaw	to	Permit	Operation	of	All	Terrain	Vehicles	(ATV)	on	Roadways	Within	
the	Municipality	

Residents	identified	need	for	ATVs	to	be	able	to	access	boats,	and	docks.		Village	does	not	want	these	
vehicles	crossing	parks.		

#11/06		Bylaw	for	ATVs	will	be	amended	to	provide	for	ATVs	to	use	lake	accesses.	
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